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In this issue:  

 

• Teaching 

sequence 

• Artists Coverage 

• Pupil voice 

• Examples of 

children’s work 

 

Hello and welcome to our latest Art curriculum newsletter,  

 

In this issue you’ll find important information about art at Raddlebarn, 

including the learning journey, artists coverage, feedback from our latest 

pupil voice and most importantly a look at some of the brilliant work 

produced by the children.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read it. If you have any questions feel free 

to get in touch. Miss Morris 

Art teaching sequence 

• Study of an artist (which may include independent research)  

• Evaluating the artists’ work to inform own art work  

• Experimenting and investigating with different techniques and media to develop skills  

• Creating own artwork, applying new techniques, skills and media to own art work  

• Evaluating their own artwork  

• Improving work after evaluation  

• Reflection and re-cap of knowledge and skills remembered and understood  

Pupil Voice 
 

Our children were really enthusiastic about art, with lots of children still commenting that art is their 

favourite subject. 
 

‘We do printing with blocks.’ 
 

‘We have art days. It’s always fun.’ 
 

‘My teacher did an example of her sketching and made the start of her block.’ 
 

‘In a previous lesson we learnt how to draw a 3D shape as well as stippling, smudging and lots of types 

of hatching.’ 
 

‘My teacher challenges me by making me add extra details or putting in skills like cross-hatching to 

my work.’ 

Check out the artists, craftspeople and designers covered in each year group! 

 



 

  

Examples of children’s artwork 
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Other news 

We are really proud of the progress we have made in art over the past year. Miss Huxley and 

I will be sharing our curriculum journey with other schools in our consortium in January.  

Later in the year, we hope to hold a whole school art competition and gallery. We hope to 

invite parents in to view the artwork. Information regarding this will be sent out in due course.  

Miss Alvarez has begun a lunchtime art club and would love any donations of art equipment 

that is no longer used at home. Please let me know if you are able to donate anything (e.g. 

acrylic paint/watercolours/paintbrushes). Either email in or grab me on the playground. 

Miss Morris 

 


